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Hello,  
  
Homework: 
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework 
log.   
 
Mymaths:  
In our maths lessons we have been completing some work on the 
formal methods of division. There are three activities which need to be 
completed this week to consolidate the learning we have been 
completing in class.  

- Bar multiplication and division 
- Short division 
- Short and long multiplication  

Spelling shed: 
 The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on 
playedshed.com. In addition to this, they are now expected to 
complete the look, say, cover, write and cover tasks in their homework 
diary. They will be tested on these words each Monday and then given 
6 new spellings to learn.  
 
6C - cial and tial spelling 
6G - ​–ent, -ence and ance spelling 
6L - tricky spellings from the Year 5 & 6 statutory spelling list 
 
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
 
Topic:​ A reminder that optional homework is due for ​USA and its 
states​. Please bring in any completed entries after half-term. This is an 
optional homework; however, homework like this will help prepare the 
children for secondary school.  
 
 

Reminders for half-term: 
 
Malvern deposit  
You should have received a letter last week with details of the Year 6 
residential to Malvern. If you want your child to attend, please return 
the slip and pay the deposit on Parent Pay.  
 
Holes 
Next Friday afternoon,  Year 6 will be watching the movie adaptation 
of our class novel, Holes by Louis Sachar. Please return the permission 
slip to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thank you, 

 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight 


